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Scientists have devised a new tool that can assess commercial fish species to determine their 
sensitivity to climate change.  
 
Lǘ ƛǎ ǊŜŀŘȅ ŦƻǊ ǳǎŜ ŀƴŘ ƛǎ ǇǊƻǾƛŘƛƴƎ ƪƴƻǿƭŜŘƎŜ ƻƴ ŘƛŦŦŜǊŜƴǘ ŦƛǎƘ ƛƴ ŀ ǊŀƴƎŜ ƻŦ Ǝƭƻōŀƭ ƻŎŜŀƴƛŎ ΨƘƻǘǎǇƻǘǎΩ 
including south-east Australia. 
 
!ǳǎǘǊŀƭƛŀƴ ǎŎƛŜƴǘƛǎǘǎ ƭŜŘ ōȅ 5Ǌ DǊŜǘǘŀ tŜŎƭ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ¦ƴƛǾŜǊǎƛǘȅ ƻŦ ¢ŀǎƳŀƴƛŀΩǎ LƴǎǘƛǘǳǘŜ ŦƻǊ aŀǊƛƴŜ ŀƴŘ 
Antarctic Studies have put together the assessment, and it has already been adapted and applied by 



http://www.imas.utas.edu.au/__data/assets/pdf_file/0011/257834/A4_Global_Hotpots_Oct2011.pdf

